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Port of Salalah

Customer Advisory (04/25)

Date: 3 of June 2025

Subject: Working hours during Eid Al-Adha holiday

Dear Valued Customers,
Eid Mubarak

Port Of Salalah would like to wish you and your family a
happy, safe, and blessed.

We would like to inform you that the official working hours
during the Eid holidays will be as follows:

There will be break time for container Terminal and General

Cargo Terminal from 05:00-14:00 hours on the first day of Eid,
the operations will resume back to normal on other days.

Thank you for your understanding and Cooperation.

Should you have any general concerns and/or queries,
please reach out to:

customercare@salalahport.com
Best Regards,

Port of Salalah Team.

P 2025 9192 3 :FyWl

(a2 1o 3l PA Jaal) i) 12 g4b0all

c‘abSﬂ hS)M.C

o e
s T Ao ySU1 @SS 9 @SU oy pl ADo sligo uad
B)kes

Sl Bl] NS slisal) dar ! ol Sile s OF 0Sadhe] 395
QW goedl e 0 9Sun

Bladl dase g SLglod! dases (o S Al il Ut §9Siw
Jg! 3 lelue 14:00 delud! I I>buo 5:00 delidl (y dolal!
(&> LY (8 Baliaall @Byl JI lueadl Sga5 o5 ,uuall pbi

Sglaly (Segai 5%

:39ASIYN dandl pe Liae ol gl 0SS dale olylundiion! &Y

customercare@salalahport.com
Ol ae

Ao cline @ Jond! @3,9



mailto:customercare@salalahport.com
mailto:customercare@salalahport.com

